

## LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week there were two trips. Ms Line took 8HL to London Zoo to look at the animals as they are working on creating collages of mythical creatures in their Art lessons. Ms Moni also took our Year 12 students to the Jack the Ripper Museum – this was a research trip to help with their English IGCSE coursework. We introduced a new reward this week; special bike time for those students nominated for kindness awards in assembly. Being kind and helping others is an important aspect of school life and life in general and we wanted to raise the profile of these awards to inspire others.

Class of the Week

IIFS

Congratulation!

## Mr Juckes

















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

## where we went

On Monday 11th October, 8HL went to visit London Zoo! We visited the zoo for our Art topic 'Creatures.' We have been looking at lots of different animals in Art this term so we were excited to see them in real life and get some pictures that we can use for our artwork back in class. We started our zoo trip by visiting the Tiger Territory and Gorilla Kingdom. We then moved over to African animals and saw giraffes, zebras and hippos. Next we went to Penguin Beach and watched them swim around. We finished by visiting the monkeys and we were even allowed to walk inside their enclosure. It was a very exciting trip and 8HL had lots of fun.

Ms Line























Year 12 students went to their first trip for this school year at the Jack the Ripper museum.

The trip was part of the students' curriculum as they have been studying about Jack the Ripper and the Victorian Era in English

They had the chance to explore the museum and documents to investigate the case!

They paid attention to details and collected a lot of information about Whitechapel and the Victorian culture.

We really enjoyed it. Miss Moni















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

## After School Clubs

TuesdayThursdayFootballArtICTBikesWii DanceDramaSensory PlayDodgeball

Have fun!